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Ref. - U-12021/32/2019-MEC                              Dated: 05-09-2019 

 

NOTICE 
Kind Attention:  

All candidates participating in Round-2 of Super Speciality 

Counselling 2019 are hereby informed that currently Provisional Result 

of Round-2 of Super Speciality Counselling has been published on 

www.intramcc.nic.in website which is likely/ or may change at the time 

of Final Result due to the following colleges who have Reinitialized 

their admission after reporting the candidates.  

1. Sri Sathya Sai Instt. of Higher Medical Sciences, Whitefield, 

Bangalore, Karnataka. 

2. Max Super Speciality Hospital, Mohali, Punjab. 

Therefore, Candidates are requested to wait for the FINAL 

RESULT before approaching colleges for Reporting as Relieving/ 

Reporting module will be activated only after Final Result is declared. 

Reporting to colleges for Relieving and Admission will start as per 

schedule (i.e. from 6th Sept. 2019) 

 

Notice posted on: 5th Sept. 2019 
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